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Reflection by Kari Totall

Well....that's a wrap!! Three kids, three EP grads?! This time really does go so fast! That old saying blink and they
are heading to college couldn’t be more true. But this is also a wrap with Immanuel stepping stones. We start these
at baptism and continue all the way through to 12th grade (Stepping Out into The World). We are all so busy and we
have so many things going on, but all of a sudden we are in the last Stepping Stone ever with our last high school
senior? How can that be??

“This intentional time
together is such a
blessing! ”

- Kari Totall

This intentional time together is such a blessing! We have had many caring conversations in our home that have
been a direct result of this time spent together. It's so great to be able to say to your kids as they enter the dating
world, “remember when we met together at church and talked about living faithfully as guys and gals” or that first
time they leave the house in the car (yikes) we review the vehicle use covenant we created during that intentional
time together! Time goes by so fast and those 3-4 weeks of sitting together once a year for an hour of real
conversation is a gift that Tom and | sincerely thank Immanuel for!

Start children off on the way they should go, and even when they are old they will not turn from it. Proverbs 22:6



